
5 Things
You Should Know About 

No Changes to Textbooks

 HB 49 allows the Chancellor and Superintendent to 
adopt rules specifying conditions under which an 

underperforming participant may continue to 
participate in CCP.

Student Eligibility Changes
Beginning with Academic Year 2018-2019, all 

students must complete an assessment exam. The 
students must test at college level to be eligible for 

CCP. If a student does not test at college level, but is 
within one Standard Error of Measurement and 1.) 

has a 3.0 GPA or 2.) receives a recommendation, the 
student is eligible.

Rule for Underperforming Students

House Bill 49 had “no provisions” related to 
textbooks. This means current law stands – high 

schools remain responsible for textbooks.

Course Eligibility Rule
Allows the Chancellor and the Superintendent to 

adopt rules specifying which courses are eligible for 
CCP funding.

Changes the appeals process from the State Board of 
Education to the Ohio Department of Education for 

notifications and grade disputes.

Appeals Changes


